( ) Guelph Hydro

Electric Systems Inc.

December 5, 2014

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario

MA4P 1E4

Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2014-0077

Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro) 2015 IRM

Electricity Distribution Rate Application — Confirmation of Completeness and Accuracy of 2015
Tariff of Rates and Charges

Guelph Hydro has reviewed the Board’s Decision and Order issued on December 4, 2014 in respect of the
above-noted file. Guelph Hydro confirms that the draft Tariff of Rates and Charges as shown in Appendix
A of the Decision and Order is complete and accurate.

Guelph Hydro will notify its customers of the rate changes no later than the delivery of the first bill
reflecting the new rates.

Should there be any questions, please contact me at the number below.

Respec?&ully Submitted,
Cristina Birce%\/\/

Director of Regulatory Affairs
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive,

Guelph, ONN1G 4Y1

Telephone - (519) 837-4735

Mobile - 226-218-2150

Email - cbirceanu@guelphhydro.com
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